
From: Barry Flynn
To: O"Connor, Kevin; Doug Boccignone
Cc: Downtown West Project
Subject: RE: Wednesday"s EWG meeting
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 3:11:16 PM

Kevin:
 
Thanks for the “heads up” It would be great to be able to see the info Paul showed on the screen last
Thursday before the meeting.
 
Barry
 

From: O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 2:01 PM
To: Doug Boccignone <dougbocc@flynnrci.com>; Barry Flynn <brflynn@flynnrci.com>
Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>
Subject: Wednesday's EWG meeting
 
Barry and Doug,
 
I just got off the phone with Cindy and we are going to resume our Wednesday afternoon Energy
Working Group (EWG) meetings this week.  For this Wednesday, I suggested that we provide an
update on the SIS.  If we need any additional information
from Google following our meeting with
PG&E earlier that day, we can make the request at the EWG meeting.  We might also have additional
information to share about the larger project approval status, reimbursement funding, next steps
related to the term sheet,
etc. 
 
Also, I’m waiting for the information from Paul that he discussed last Friday.  Once I have it and
understand it better, I’m thinking we need to have a meeting to discuss our approach to moving
things forward. 
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
(408) 460-8106
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